
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

6. MARSHLAND ROAD/NEW BRIGHTON ROAD/NORTH PARADE/SHIRLEY ROAD  
 INSTALLATION OF RIGHT TURN PHASE 
 
 The Signals and SCATS Engineer informed the Board of the results of an investigation into the 

possible installation of an exclusive right turn phase at the Marshland Road/New Brighton Road/North 
Parade/Shirley Road intersection.  The Board decided to recommend to the Sustainable Transport 
and Utilities Committee that a right turn phase be installed on the north and south approaches at the 
Marshland Road/New Brighton Road/North Parade/Shirley Road intersection. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


